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Dear Dr. Haji Munir

I am contacting you based on your expertise. We would like you to act as a
reviewer for this submission, as we believe you can make a significant
contribution to strengthen the quality. Would you be able to do this review
for us please?

Our expert reviewers are crucial in helping us to maintain high ethical
standards relating to the review and publication of manuscripts. We kindly
request that you please submit your completed evaluation no later than
24-Mar-23.

Your direct one-click access (no login required) to your review page is
here:
https://jamba.org.za/index.php/jamba/reviewer/submission/4312?key=QK2YC2Ap

Indicate in Step 1 whether you will undertake the review by 17-Mar-23. Once
you have agreed to our request, access to the manuscript files and the
ability to record your review and recommendation will be made editable on
the platform. The submission's abstract is inserted below the letter
signature.

If you are not able to review this manuscript, we would welcome suggestions
for alternative reviewers. Please do not, however, approach other potential
reviewers directly, as the submission of this manuscript must be kept
confidential. Please treat the submission of this manuscript and the
contents and information contained in it as confidential. If you wish to
seek further advice from anyone outside your immediate research team could
you please contact the Editor before you do so.

Thank you for considering this request, we would like to thank you in
advance for any help you can provide.

Kind regards,
Ms Jansen
AOSIS Pty Ltd
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Manuscript title: Discrepancy Of the Law on Disaster Emergency In Indonesia:
In Search Of An Integrated Law
Abstract:

The Determination of Disaster Emergency Status is a critical factor in
handling Covid-19 in Indonesia. It legally provides adequate access to the
Government to reduce legal bureaucracy and facilitate access to expedite the
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handling of Covid-19 in times of emergency. However it has faced
difficulties in its application as it has no explicit reference to existed
emergency related disaster laws. This article investigates such discrepancy
in terms of the meaning of emergency within the legal framework in
Indonesia. It  utilizes  doctrinal method to explore six various related
laws to disaster emergency and analyze their discrepancy which has adversely
impact to Covid-19 handling management. The term disaster emergencies
under  six related laws to disaster has different legal ideas, posing
difficulties in their execution, particularly the lack of standard rules,
centralistic, and lack of enforcement power in the field. 

Contribution: This paper significantly displays the  normative  issues
of disaster emergency determination and its status in different six disaster
related laws, and provide an alternative to mainstream and amend the
Infectious Disease Outbreak Law as an integrated law for ensuring legal
certainty, benefit, and fairness for the people in handling  potential
pandemic in Indonesia in years to come.  
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